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 “Educating for Life In All Its Fullness” 

 
Parents Evenings 

11th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to let you know we will be holding our Parents Evenings face to face again this Autumn 
term. 
  
The dates and times for the meetings are the same for all classes, as below: 
 
Wednesday 2nd November from 3.30 – 6.30pm 
Tuesday 8th November from 3.30 – 6.30pm 
 
As usual, individual slots can be booked by families online using the booking system (you will receive 
details and a link to the booking system via text and email on Wednesday 12th October).  Appointments 
for Class 1 will be 20 minutes and appointments for all other classes will be 10 minutes. If you need help 
with making a booking, please contact the school office.  
 
As the meetings will be face-to-face, we are not going to be sending the children’s books and work home 
prior to the appointments. Instead, the books will be available in school on the night and you will be able 
to talk through the work with your class teacher.  
 
The booking system will remain open until Sunday 30th October at midnight. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A. Ratcliffe 
Headteacher 
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